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Comments: I understand the concern of over use on our rivers as I have spent 71 years on these rivers. The

proposal is difficult to read and sometimes I didn't understand the triggers and thresholds. I don't want drones or

arial equipment, no dogs and no camping from Belton to Weat Glacier. I do t think camping on the Blankenship

gravel bar is okay.  I understand it is difficult to control the volume of people and I understand the revenue the raft

companies contribute however their numbers should be capped. To see five and six huge boats and additional

small crafts pass my raft with another five to six full rafts company boats right behind them is way too many. It

bothers me that they can make so much profit on a water designated for all of us. I am also concerned about the

sanitation of so many people. Maybe a dollar per person be charged for outhouses. I appreciate you trying to

protect the River and really don't want to have to get a reservation. Maybe reservations for peak season peak

time of day. Thank you for trying to address the overcrowding 


